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HeputJlic of the P~\ilippines
Department of Agriculture

BUREAU OF ANIMAL INDUSTRY

Vi say as Avemle: Diliman, Quezon City

"

MEMORANDUM

FROM

TO

SUBJECT ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONARY MEASURE TO PREVENT
. INTRODUCTION OF AVIAN INFLUENZA INTO THE COUNTRY

DATE 22 January 2004

Please be. informed that importation of live birds/poultry and their products from
Europe, USA and other countries must be shipped directly to Philippines.

No transhipmenUstop over at any country infected with bird flu is allowed.

For strict compliance
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Bureau of Animal Industry
VisayasAvenue,Diliman,QuezonCity1101Philippines

Tel No. 927 0971 Fax No. 9282429
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